
 Questions or comments? Email: info@lokahi.us or call Sam Medeiros (President) 707-765-9152 or Sabri Zidan (Vice President) 415-641-8218 

Keiki Ice Cream Social — May 16th  
The annual Lokahi Keiki Ice Cream Social will be on May 16th immediately following the end of Keiki practice at noon. 

 Volunteer Scoopers are always welcome.  Want to Scoop? Let us know at: Pua@lokahi.us 

Petaluma River Clean Up 2015 

Thank you to all of you who represented Lokahi OCC at the 2015 Petaluma River Clean Up this past  weekend.  The Friends 

of the River organization also expressed their appreciation for our efforts in helping collect over 4,000 pounds of trash 

from the river we all enjoy and train on.  

Monterey Race Long Distance Race 

The Hoe Wa’a race put on by Kei Kai OCC will take place on May 23rd and May 24th.  Please remember 

to bring snacks, plenty of water, and warm clothing as conditions can change quickly.  This two day 

event is a great event in a beautiful location.  Contact your coaches with any questions you may have.  

Informational fliers will be distributed with directions to race site and safety contact info. 

June Garage Sale 

Lokahi will be having it’s annual garage sale fundraiser on June 13th.  LOKAHI NEEDS DONATIONS IN ORDER 

TO MAKE THIS A SUCCESSFUL EVENT.  Lokahi can sell anything you don’t need: appliances, furniture, clothes, 

etc.  Details to follow on time and place to drop off your goodies. 
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Day Under The Oaks Festival 

The Day Under The Oaks event was a great success and well attended (over 10,000 people went to enjoy the day).  Thank you to all 

who helped load and unload the canoe, represented Lokahi at the event and enjoyed the day.  Next year we hope to see more of you 

there—it is a day to be remembered. 

Auntie Faith Thompson Ako at The Mystic Theater 

Auntie Faith will be performing at the Mystic Theater on May 27th here in Petaluma!  As we all know she is a wonderful performer 

and generous with her support of Lokahi.  It is our turn to support her locally!  Informational flier will be sent out and posted. 

Coaches Message 

Thank you everyone for working so hard as we approach our first race this month! Endurance is up, techniques continue to 

improve and competitive spirits are high. Remember to consider paying your race fees for the Sprint Season in advance (if 

there are any left over funds at the end of sprint season, you can request a refund or donate the balance). This avoids the 

need to have race fees paid each week by Thursday evening. Reminder, Lokahi does not collect for long distance races, those 

fees are to be paid directly to the hosting club.   

Equipment Shed at Marina / Information 

The left side door at the equipment shed has been reorganized to make distribution of upcoming race  

registration, sign ups for equipment purchases, safety updates, events, club information, and crew lineups 

MUCH EASIER to find.  Please do not post personal items on the door or rearrange any of the clip boards.  
 

We will be updating and changing items up here on a regular basis so please make this your “go to” location for 

the latest info.  Any questions please contact your coaches. 
 

**Please remember to check all canoes after washing them down and remove any equipment (safety bags, life 

preservers, etc.) before storing them along the walking path—THANK YOU*** 


